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Kia ora everyone, and welcome to the 2021 school year.  
It is wonderful seeing our new and returning students among us,  
ready for another positive and focused year of learning and connection.

As we all know, 2020 brought a number of weeks of disruption to school 
students, especially in Auckland. However, I am happy to say that the 
professionalism of our staff and the determination of our students largely 
overcame these difficulties, with another set of outstanding NCEA results. 
In particular our Excellence endorsement rates continue to grow at every 
year level, showing that our students are applying critical thinking skills and 
mastering subject knowledge at a high level.

This week we are reminding students of our sky-high expectations for them, 
including their uniform, their behaviour and, most importantly, their effort 
in the classroom. We appreciate your support as we partner in the future 
success of your children, our students.

Today we announced our Head Students for 2021. These are outstanding 
young people who will serve the school community with pride and enthusiasm.

Head Students - Aurion Mead & Decima Rudolph
Deputy Head Students - Hannah Auty & Fabian Rudolph

Our capable teachers arrived back from their holidays full of energy and 
looking forward to a productive and enjoyable year of teaching and learning; 
they are very much part of what makes Henderson High School so successful 

and filled with great community spirit. Thank you, too, for being part of the 
Henderson High School whānau; I look forward to meeting you at the various 
upcoming events in Term 1.
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